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A note from Kathleen Klaasen, CEO

As you may know, Riverview Health 
Centre, along with other Manitoba health 
care facilities, is now a “mask friendly” 
environment.
While it is wonderful to see everyone’s 
smiling faces again, please be assured that 
if you wish to continue to wear a mask 
while at RHC, you are welcome to do so. 
In addition, any patient or resident may 
request that a mask be worn while they are 
receiving care. As always, the care and 
safety of our patients and residents is our 
priority. If you have questions or 
concerns, please speak with the unit 
manager.
We look forward to seeing many of you 
enjoying our beautiful campus together 
over the next few months.

Do you have a friend, relative or loved one 
who would like to stay up-to-date with all 
things Riverview? Forward this newsletter 
and invite them to subscribe!

Click here to subscribe to the
latest news from Riverview.

Recreation at Riverview

https://rhc.mb.ca/covid-19-update/ppe-change-to-rhc/
https://rhc.mb.ca/patients-residents/rhc-resident-and-family-newsletter/


Our patients and residents have enjoyed some wonderful experiences in recent weeks – 
drum fit classes, Kentucky Derby fun, music with College Churchill High School Vocal Jazz 
Choir, a Mother’s Day celebration and much more.
Good news! More fantastic family-friendly activities are planned for the weeks ahead. 
Mark your calendars and come join the fun:

Car Show in Celebration of Father’s Day - Saturday, June 17; 1:45pm – 3pm; Main 
Entrance. Special thanks to Riverview Health Centre Foundation for sponsoring this event.

Dog Trick Shows in Celebration of Canada Day - Friday, June 30; 1:30pm AND 
2:30pm; RHC Grounds

Motorcycle Show - Thursday, July 15 (rain date July 29); 2pm – 3pm; Main Entrance

Riverview’s Recreation Facilitators 
continue to plan engaging activities for our 
residents, patients, and clients. 

Click here for the latest
recreation calendars.

Members Invited for New Research Advisory Council

Dr. Genevieve Thompson, Riverview’s Research Chair in Person-Directed Living, is looking 
for interested patients, residents, clients and family members to form a new Advisory 
Council to help provide direction and set priorities for person-directed living research at 
Riverview. She hopes to build a membership that reflects the diversity of the community 
served by RHC.
There will be 4-6 meetings per year, either in-person or online. Free parking will be 
provided for in-person meetings.
If you are interested, please contact Genevieve at genevieve.thompson@umanitoba.ca.

Upcoming Events Hosted by Riverview Health Centre Foundation

https://rhc.mb.ca/patients-residents/recreation-calendars/
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